
From: Byrum, Shane 
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2013 10:26 AM 
To: Shahriyar, Syed (Shahriyar.Syed@epa.gov) 
Cc: Shafii, Mo; Fuller, Kim; Bailey, John; Kaspar, Paul (kaspar.paul@epa.gov 
Subject: Past WQMP Updates sent 11/23/2011 
Attachments: 20111123_208 Plan Update_EPA.pdf; AR0021806_WQMP 

Update_20111118.pdf; AR0022586_Modeling Report_20111115.pdf; 
AR0037044_Modeling Report_20110906.pdf; AR0037176_Modeling 
Report_20111118.pdf; AR0041297_WQMP Update_20111007.pdf; 
AR0042455_WQMP Update_20111101.pdf; AR0042846_Modeling 
Report_20111024.pdf; AR0048011_WQMP Summary 
Sheet_20111019.pdf; AR0048097_WQMP Update_20110111.pdf 

 
Syed, 
 
Attached is a letter and WQMP Update/Modeling reports for a batch of WQMP updates that was sent to 
you back on 11/23/2011. We do not have any record of receiving anything back from you on this.  We 
are seeking technical acceptance for these updates for our records.  
 
Please note that you have already technically approved one of these facilities listed in the letter (City 
of Dermott AR002250) on 1/23/2012, so we don’t need anything on that one, thus I have not included 
the summary sheet for that one. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Shane Byrum, Engineer 
NPDES Permit Section, Water Division 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317 
(501) 682-0618 
byrum@adeq.state.ar.us 
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